
Jordan, Sheron 

From: _Regulatory Comments

Sent: Friday, August 03, 2007 8:59 AM

To: Jordan, Sheron

Subject: FW: Comments on proposed rule Rule IRPS 07-1
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From: Manczka, Debby [mailto:DManczka@egefcu.org]  
Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2007 11:00 AM 
To: _Regulatory Comments 
Subject: Comments on proposed rule Rule IRPS 07-1 
 
I would like to express my encouragement to the NCUA to continue to remain flexible in reviewing community 
charter application and notices in the best interest of consumers.  This is an important issue for our Credit Union 
community, please give consideration to the recommedations and comments of Credit Unions.  Thank you for 
your time. 
  
Deborah A. Manczka 
38th Street Branch Manager 
Erie General Electric Federal Credit Union


